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e-Notes from TA Board meeting of April 9, 2024

1. The Board supported a motion for the Young Adult Class to transition to a social group.

2. The Board supported a motion for the Toronto Association to loan social groups up to $150
to help pay for rental costs.

3. Thank you to the West End Workshop Committee for running a fun and very successful
workshop, gently used clothing sale, and tea dance on March 23. Thank you also to
everyone who donated items and to the volunteers who helped set up on Friday, helped
during the sale, and all those who helped transport items at the end of the day.

4. Extension and level 3 classes have gotten off to a great start at East End United Church,
with 26 and 15 pre-registered respectively. Level 1 extension classes are also underway at
Alderwood with 10 dancers pre-registered.

5. There will be a youth dance and workshop May 3 and 4™ ahead of the Great Lakes Ball.
The May 3rd dance is open to all ages, and is at Glenview church. The workshop on May
4th is aimed at youth but also open to all ages, and is at Rosedale Presbyterian church.

6. Visit rsdestoronto.org for more details.

7. All 13 DAA candidates passed with either a credit or with distinction. Thanks to the
teachers involved in teaching the course — David Booz and Moira Korus. Thanks to Keith
Bark and Deirdre MacCuish Bark for running the mock exam, and to Alma Smith and Jim
Stott for examining the candidates. A special thanks also to helpers who came out to make
up sets each week: Fiona Alberti, Cheryl Catt, Valerie Fisher, Tristan Gerrie, Teresa
Lockhart, and Leo Roytman.

8. Come join us for the final monthly dance of the season, Saturday April 13" at Havergal
College Junior School. Doors open at 7:30, dancing begins at 8:00.

9. The Board will host new members at an afternoon tea on Sunday, April 14™ at 2pm.
This event will take place at 161 Havelock Street. There is ample street parking if driving.
Please be aware that 12 subway stations on line 2 will be out of service from St. George to
Woodbine all weekend. Please check with the TTC for other transit options

10. Toronto Association AGM will be held via Zoom on Sunday, April 21* at 7:30p.m.
A link will be sent out closer to the date.

11. Next Board meeting Monday May 6"
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